
Introducing the new South Carolina State Disbursement Unit – Starting August 5, 2019 
 

The State Disbursement Unit (SDU) is South Carolina’s new statewide, automated support system for all 
child and spousal support payments. Starting August 5, 2019, the SDU will accept support payments 
instead of your Clerk of Court. For more information about  the SDU and payment options, visit 
https://dss.sc.gov/child-support  or by calling 800-768-5858.  
 
You can mail your support payments to: 
South Carolina State Disbursement Unit 
P.O. Box 100302 
Columbia, SC 29202-3302 

https://dss.sc.gov/child-support

